
SS Philip and James Highlights for April 8, 2021

Greetings SPJ Community,
I hope you are enjoying the beautiful weather and the time with family.  I look forward to seeing
you on Monday, April 12.  Here are the Highlights for this week.  (No formal newsletter).  I
promise they will return next week. Enjoy,  Mrs. Montgomery

Please consider filling out the KofC Scholarship Application. It is important that we support our
local parish and Kof C group.  They are so generous to our school.  Only one application turned
in at this time.  My goal is to submit at least 10. This is free money for school!!!

$3000 SS Philip and James Knights of Columbus Scholarship
The Knights of Columbus is offering a $3000 scholarship for our students.  (Actually 3,
$3000 scholarships.)  If you or your grandparent is a member of SS Philip and James
Parish, please consider filling out the application. Applications are in this week’s
Thursday Folder and also attached electronically to this week’s email.

Deadline for turning in applications is April 30, 2021.

Tuition Raffle will resume sale on Monday, April 12. Please consider supporting this fundraiser.

Tuition Raffle
$5000 Tuition Credit!!  200 tickets, $50 a piece will be sold.  Winners will receive up to
$5000 to use for SPJ tuition, Catholic High School tuition, or even college.  Look at the
flyer attached to this email for more information. Contact the school office to purchase
your winning number.  Over10 tickets sold!! The winning ticket will be drawn on May 3,
2021.



A Message from Mrs. Morber & Student Council
The 8th Grade Student Council would like to send out
a big thank you for everyone's help in making the
Living Stations and the Easter Egg Hunt a HUGE
success. Your donations of egg cartons, candy and
eggs made the job simple and fun for all!!

This morning, Grades 7 and 8 partnered together to
present a Living Stations of the Cross for Grades K-6.
Each "partnership" planned and prepared 1-2 stations
each to deliver over the scheduled morning. At the
end of each station, the groups presented the
students with an "egg" which represented that station.
Once all the stations were presented, the students'
egg cartons were  full. Encourage your child to tell you
the story of Easter with their Stations of the Cross
Eggs.

This afternoon, Grade 8 filled and hid over 800 eggs
and pushed through with the outside Egg Hunt, in this, one of the coldest, windiest, snowiest
days I can remember this year! No foolin' here...the weather did not deter the students one bit!
They bundled up with their goody bags and headed out while yelling "We're going on an egg
hunt!"

To end their day, Grades 5-8 also were able to find a few eggs in their own classrooms.

Thank you again for everyone's help in making our school a success!

Have a blessed Easter and spring break,

Mrs. Morber and the 8th Grade Class



Congratulations SPJ Winners!!!

The 2021 Golden Apple winners are:

Kyle Anda                             St. Joseph the Provider
Elementary School, Youngstown
Jennifer DeMain                   St. Charles Elementary
School, Boardman
Kimberly Foltz                      St. Michael Elementary
School, Canton
Angela Mackey                     SS. Philip and James Elementary School, Canal Fulton
Marilou McClimans              St. John School, Ashtabula
Paulina Montaldo                  Ursuline High School, Youngstown
Matthew Sammartino            Ursuline High School, Youngstown

The Stark County 2021 Education Celebration Award winners are:
Teachers
Max McQeen                         St. Paul, North Canton
Molly Flory                            SS. Philip and James, Canal Fulton

Genius Team 2021

Winners of Third Place

This year’s team which
consists of Natalie Koch,
Owen Rohr, Luke Hancock, Jordyn Liptak, Eddie
Caniglia, and Matthew Cook, with the help from advisor
Mrs. Mackey and Mr. Cook completed the challenge of
creating a Rube Goldberg Machine.
(not real machine, image borrowed from web)

Correction to Last Week’s Honor Roll
Please accept my apologies!  Jordyn Liptak earned a spot on the Third Quarter Honor Roll.
Congratulations on your hard work and endless efforts, Jordyn!!  You too are a SPJ Winner!!
Join us for the Award Ceremony on Friday, April 16th!


